
 

Join Sisterhood in Celebrating Rosh Chodesh Cheshvan on  

Tuesday, October 29th, 2019 

Dinner at 6:30PM 

Rabbi Paul Resnick’s Talk to follow 

Cost $18.00 

Please RSVP to Wendy at (908) 964-0127 or 

E mail to wendy.kaplowitz@verizon.net 

Prior to the event please send your check to Sisterhood:  

Congregation Bnai Isreal 

160 Millburn Avenue 

Millburn, NJ 07041 

Vegetarian and Gluten Free options available upon request. 


